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I speak in support of  HB 3103.  Our forests are in dire need of maintenance.  

Leaving the brush and over growth is like saying please burn our state up.   How can 

we have new growth if we stifle it?   It will create jobs that environmental activists 

have stolen from thousands of Orgonians.   It will protect wildlife and human life from 

fire.     Not maintaining our forests is just plain stupid.    

YES on HB 3103 


